BALTIMORE
BALTIMORE  MEMORANDUM

A LAKE To:  The Honorable President Members of the Baltimore City Council
Mayor c/o xecutive Secretary

PAUL T. GRAZIANO
Executive Director, HABC

Commissioner, HCD From: Pau aziano, Commissioner

Date: June 13, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 15-0583 - Rezoning — 1524 West Pratt Street

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 15-0583 for the purpose of changing the zoning for the property
known as 1524 West Pratt Street from the R-8 Zoning District to the B-1-1
Zoning District.

If enacted, this bill would allow the rezoning of a three-story end of row
residential property in the Union Square Historic District from R-8 to B-1-1.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the
passage of City Council Bill 15-0583.

PTG:sd

cc:  Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor'’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor

417 E. Fayette Street -+ Baltimore, MD 21202 - MD Relay 711 « TTY 410-547-9247 - baltimorehousing.org
Baltimore Housing reflects the combined efforts of the Housing Authority of Baltimore City and the Baltimore City Department of Housing and Community Development.



